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Message from the Guest Editor

Dear Colleagues,

One year later, the COVID-19 pandemy is still ongoing and
the capacity of intensive care departments is one of the
determinants of political decisions. However, many
advances have been made in the care of ICU COVID-19
patients in one year, regarding specific drugs, the use of
respiratory devices and respiratory settings, and the
diagnosis and care of associated critical complications
(e.g., neurological, cardiac, thromboembolic). Local and
territorial organization, the protection of caregivers, the
impact of sanitary protocols on the next-of-kin, and the
impact of COVID-19 care on the other usual critical care
pathologies are also crucial questions. The typology and
prognosis of patients have also changed in the course of
one year.

This Special Issue aims to describe these
physiopathological, diagnostic, and therapeutic advances
in the specific population of critically ill patients.

We are looking forward to receiving your original articles,
reviews, and short communications about this hot topic!
Dr. Florence Boissier
Guest Editor
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Message from the Editorial Board

There has been an explosion of gene and target based
research and therapeutics in the multitude of fields that
compose clinical medicine. The Journal of Clinical
Medicine’s (JCM) staff and editorial board are dedicated to
providing cutting edge, timely, and peer-reviewed articles
covering the diverse subspecialties of clinical medicine.
The journal publishes concise, innovative, and exciting
research articles as well as clinically significant articles and
reviews that are pertinent to the myriad of disciplines
within medicine. The articles published are relevant to both
primary care physicians and specialists. The journal’s full-
texts are archived in PubMed Central and indexed in
PubMed. Please consider submitting your manuscripts for
publication to our journal and check us out on-line!
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